
Milwaukee Widows or Widowers (WOW) Club 

Mission:  To offer friendship to those who have lost a spouse. 

 

Dear Guest, 

 

Welcome to this WOW event. We are so glad that you decided to experience some of 

what our organization has to offer. The WOW Club exists exclusively for the benefit of 

widowed individuals. Our mission is to offer friendship to those that have suffered the 

loss of a spouse and to provide an enjoyable and safe place for them to move forward, 

socially.  

We hope that you enjoy yourself and that you find the WOW Club to be a good fit for 

you. In all fairness to our Membership and to ensure the safety and security of all who 

attend WOW sanctioned events & activities, the WOW Club By-Laws require that 

guests apply for membership if, after visiting 3 events/activities, they wish to continue to 

participate in future WOW offerings. 

This requirement is specifically for WOW sanctioned events and activities such as Fish 

Fries, Movies, Concerts, Game Night, Golf, Mini Golf, Pizza, Bowling, Biking, 

Breakfasts, Book Club, Ball Games, Stage Shows, and other group outings.  

Separate from the sanctioned events listed above, the monthly Meeting/Social 

Gathering may be attended repeatedly without membership requirement as long as a 

$10 repeat guest fee is remitted at the registration table. First time guests to the monthly 

Meeting/Social Gathering are free. 

We hope that you have fun today and, more importantly, we hope that you find some 

comfort in getting to know others who are walking in shoes like the ones you wear 

today.  

If you have any questions, feel free to contact someone from the Welcoming 

Committee: 

Bob Vallis (414) 651-5272 

Lisa Clapsaddle (262) 501-5575  

Kathy Mueller (262) 679-1145.   

 

We look forward to seeing you again! 

Warmest regards, 

 

Milwaukee Widows or Widowers Club 

www.milwwowclub.info 


